From: Ada Yip <

To: panel_ea@legco.gov.hk

Date: Sunday, November 25, 2018 04:28PM

Subject: I am Supportive of the Municipal Solid Waste Charging Bill

Dear Honorable Legislative Members:

I am writing to support the passing of the Municipal Solid Waste Charging Bill and implementation of the scheme as soon as practicable.

Waste reduction at source is the key to success in our overall waste management. While recycling and other means cannot be ignored, the focus on waste reduction has been too little. While long lasting impact comes from education and behavioral change, we do need financial incentives or penalties in order to raise immediate awareness at an individual level.

Environmental issue impacts people at or under poverty the most. This matter is imminent, it does not only impact next generation but our current generation too.

We need the government to attend this waste reduction measures swiftly. I sincerely hope the legislative council members would take this matter seriously and ensure that effective policy are in place and receive the attention it deserves.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully, Ada